
From: Emilio Pesce 

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 11:47 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Emilio Pesce   

Subject: Development file number DO2-18008 & DO6-20025 

I’m against this development I back on to this property I’m at 26-Lilley court  this matter 
was already discussed in front of council there are no changes to there submitting 
perposals they have made no changes what’s so ever.  I like to speak to someone 
personally in council to discuss my reasons against this development. 

I can be reached at xxx 

This matter is of great importance to me and my family thx Emilio Pesce  
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